
                                         
 

OFFICE OF THE SUB-DIVISIONAL ENGINEER 

DIBRUGARH ELECTRICAL SUB-DIVISION –I 

APDCL – DIBRUGARH 

 

 No. SDE/DESD-1/APDCL/        /2017/                          Dated: 15.07.2017 

 

To 
      The Registrar 

      Dibrugarh  University 

,     Dibrugarh  

           

Sub: 11 KV University Feeder Shutdown 

 

Sir, 

 

      With reference to the subject cited above, I have the honour to inform you that due to 

the construction of our 11 KV University line, the Shutdown of the 11KV University 

Feeder is required on 16.07.2017 from 11.00 to 14.00 hour. Therefore I request you for 

your kind co-operation. 

     This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action. 

 
 

 

                                                                                                       Yours faithfully 

                                                                                      Sub Divisional Engineer   
     Dibrugarh Electrical Sub Division-I 

                                APDCL, Dibrugarh   
 
 
 


